
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
As we look ahead with long term plans for the school I would like to know if any parents 
require nursery provision from September 2023.  
 
Currently we are able to offer nursery provision if we have sufficient demand to make it 
sustainable. Our nursery hasn’t operated since 2019 but we are still eligible to offer places 
and I would be keen to start provision again for children aged over 3 years old. (Children 
aged over 3 would be able to join in the next term following their birthday, this is also free to 
parents). 
 
If you are interested, please return the form below to indicate your level of need. We will 
use this to guide our plans moving forward. If you know other parents considering Great 
Orton as a nursery or a school, please ask them to get in touch too! 
 
Please tick the boxes that you would possibly need: 
 

9-12 AM 1-3:30 PM Full days including 
lunchtime 

A mixture of 
mornings and 
afternoons.  

 
 

   

 
 
 
Your name____________________________________ 
 
Contact number________________________________ 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Walker 
 
Matthew Walker 

Great Orton Primary School 

Great Orton 

Carlisle 

Cumbria CA5 6NA 

 

Tel: 01228 711602 

 

Email: head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  
 

24th January 2023 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 

mailto:head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk
http://www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk/

